






Report of FOSM Volunteers Processing Donation Fuelwood in Cienega and Doc Long Picnic Areas
on Wednesday, October 18, 2023

Sam Beard


On Wednesday, October 18, nine FOSM volunteers bucked, split, and hauled two dump trailer loads and one pickup load of fuelwood. The logs were already on the ground in Cienega and Doc Long Picnic Areas. Joe Meade donated the use of his pickup and dump trailer for this project, and the wood was split with Lou Romero’s power splitter. 
The volunteers were Dan Benton, Lou Romero, Joe Meade, Sim Cook, Byron Garner, Jerry Carroll, Cliff Giles, Jamey Browning, and Sam Beard.
Project photographs are presented below.
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Byron Garner cutting off the rough end a short log in Cienega Picnic Area. All photos by Cliff Giles
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Byron bucking a large log in Cienega PA.
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Jerry Carroll bucking a log in Cienega PA with Jamey observing.
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Dan Benton, Joe Meade, and Lou Romero splitting rounds.
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Sim Cook stacking wood in Joe’s dump trailer.
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Fuelwood in the Joe’s dump trailer and pickup.
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Byron bucking a small log while Sim observes.
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Joe and Dan splitting wood in Doc Long PA.
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Jerry Carroll unloading logs from his pickup. These Gambel oak logs and a few pine logs were picked up 
along the old paved road in Doc Long Picnic Area.
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The FOSM crew in Doc Long PA. L to R: Jamey Browning, Sam Beard, Dan Benton, Jerry Carroll, Joe Meade, and Lou Romero.
Note shown – Sim Cook, Byron Garner, and Cliff Giles.
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